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This will negatively impact my family, and many friends that enjoy the Newberg pool 

on regular basis in the summer, along with all of the businesses that exist because of 

the summer boating sport season.  

We actually live on the river, and this will greatly impact ours and our neighbors 

summer season boating activities. Please oppose this.  


